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June 10, 2024
Dear Billings Township Resident,

GFL Environmental is thrilled for the opportunity to be the
waste service provider for Billings Township starting July 1,
2024. We would formally like to introduce ourselves and
welcome you to our family. We are a company that has serviced
Michigan for over 40 years. While our business has grown and
evolved, our commitment to providing excellent customer
service has remained the same. We are excited to extend our
services to you!

We will be delivering new GFL totes to your place of
residence starting the week of June 10", 2024. Your current
provider will service the old totes until our first pick up on July
5". We will only service your new GFL totes. Please DO NOT
continue to use your old providers totes after July 4th.

Your 17 pick up will be delayed by one day due to the July 4"
Holiday. Pick up will be on Friday July 5*.

To ensure timely service, please have your totes curbside
the night before or by 6am the day of service. As a Billings
Township resident, your service will include:

- Delivery of a 96 gallon Trash Tote (Black with Green lid)

o Weekly Trash pickup on Thursdays starting, the
first week of July 2024
- Delivery of a 96 gallon Recycle Tote (Green with Black
lid)
o Every other week Recycle Pick up on Thursdays
starting the 2" week of July 2024

- 1 Large Item Removal Curbside on a weekly basis
Please see the Calendar on the back of this letter for your pick
up schedule.

American Waste/GFL Environmental prides itself on

customer service and we look forward to extending

excellent service to Billings Township residents beginning

July 2024. For further questions regarding your service

with American Waste/GFL Environmental you can reach

our local office at (989)588-6000.



